
JOHN O. BARTLOW 
BRUCE R. FOOTE 
W LEE SUMMERS 

, Jr 

Phone 7-5411 

University City Broadcasting Corporation 

January 7, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 2 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sirs 

DONALD E.BOUDREAU 
oovERrIGING 

01RE 
r. 

G.M. KIMBREL 
CHIEF ENGINEER 

This letter will serve ag verification of your DX report of '`` c=fcY> 

1948. Your program report checks perfectly with our log of this date. I 

regret the delay in acknowledging this report, but the problems encountered 

in installing a new station are somewhat time consuming, ° 

It has certainly been a source of extreme pleasure and gratification to both 

the management and pez#sonnel of WK ID to receive the many excellent reports 

that you and your fellow DX'ers have sent in to us. 

For your information ogr transmitter and studio are located 2 mile south of 
Urbgna, our transmitter a Gates 250 GY with a pair of 810's in parallel in 

the final, modulated by same in pushpull. Our tower is a 300 foot stainless, 

uniform cross section, topped with a 27 foot 2 bay RCA. pylon FM antenna, 

operating on 103.3 megacycles. 

Since WKID is now on a regular daytime only schedule, it is doubtful that 

we will have the pleasure of hearing from you again. However, I hope we 

may be able to conduct a regular DX program in the near future. 

Yours very truly, 

G. Max Kimbrel 
Manager, Technical Operations 

Urbana. 


